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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Kingfishers, ‘Toys Through Time’ Barnstaple Museum and Library Visit 

The children had a wonderful day discovering and playing with toys from the past at 

Barnstaple Museum. They enjoyed exploring the museum and looking at the amazing 

exhibits. 

 

Comic Relief 

Thank you for your support for this event. We raised a total of £163.52. 

  Nursery 
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Friday 25th March, National Cerebral Palsy Awareness Month 

We will be raising awareness about cerebral palsy on Friday 25th March and your child can 

either wear something green or bring something green in on this day to support National 

Cerebral Palsy Awareness Month. 

Dogs 

Please may we remind you that dogs are not allowed in the school grounds. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 25th March National Cerebral Palsy Awareness Month 

Friday 8th April Last day of Term 

Monday 11th – Friday 22nd 

April 

Spring Holiday 

Monday 9th May  National Childhood Measurement Programme 2021/22 for 

Reception children– visit to the school 

 
 
 


